
Hello ASD families this video is a quick overview of Symbaloo.  Symbaloo is your student's 
earliest landing page for many of the technology tools used within the Auburn school district.  
 
Students can find Symbaloo by clicking their home button, or within Auburn school district 
homepage.  Student and staff Chromebooks automatically load to the Symbaloo student page 
when initially logging into their devices.  
 
Symbaloo is helpful for students because it contains many important links and resources for 
students to learn online.  There are several sub groupings that contain important tools within 
them as well.   
 
For instance, if students are looking to access their school's homepage, they would click on the 
ASD schools logo to open all of the individual school sites.   
 
There are also links available for online textbooks, chromebook help, and skyward student 
access.  For middle school and high school there are links to a password reset portal and a quick 
email access. 
 
Students can access their Google Classroom and Google Drive through Symbaloo as well.  
 
Important instructional tools can be found linked through our CLEVER single sign on portal.   
Clever stores student login credentials were important programs like Wonders,  IXL, I-ready, and 
Remind.  Our most commonly used online tools and learning resources available for students 
and teachers can be found on cross symbol.   
 
Students will use the two tabs intended for students titled student and primary.  The primary 
tab has many of the same links that the student tab but contains some resources that are 
designed more for our pre-K and kindergarten classrooms.   
 
Take some time to familiarize yourself with the Symbaloo page to see all the tools and resources 
available to you and your student.  Thank you for watching this overview of Symbaloo if you 
have further questions, please see the technology for families website OR contact the building 
technology coordinator at your students school 


